
Minutes of the THMGC General Membership meeting held on Wednesday 23  rd   May 2018.

The  following  are  the  Minutes  of  the  Temeku  Hills  Men’s  Golf  Club  General  Membership
meeting held on the Grill Room patio on Wednesday 23rd May 2018.

The President, Ron Vaught called the meeting to order at 0740 hours. The following Board
members were present: Jim Dent, Ron Frederick, Lee Wortman, Louis Lanni, Dennis Kitchel,
Jeff Kerber, Bob Dubay, John Hamby, Richard McAlpine and approximately 55 members. John
Kupka was absent.

The Minutes of the General Membership meeting held on February 21st, 2018 were approved.
(Lanni/Radnich).

The Treasurers report  was read by J Kerber who advised as of  23rd May 2018 the bank
balance  is  $9394.86.  Included is  $425 hole-in-one insurance (85x$5)  leaving  an Operating
balance  of  $8969.86.  There  are  no  outstanding  checks.  The  report  was  approved.
(Kallen/Lanni).

The  Scrip  account was  presented  by  R  Frederick.  The  total  amount  of  Scrip  to  date  is
$11304.00 with $9493.50 Outstanding.

The  Tournament  Chairman B  Dubay  advised  the  next  month’s  tournament  would  be  the
Senior/Super Senior/Classic to be played on June 20th 2018. Upon sign up members will be
asked to confirm their age in order to place them in the correct bracket. Furthermore, he advised
scores for the Presidents Cup should be posted as a Tournament round.

The Membership Chairman J Hamby advised to date there are 251 members which includes
98 Associates.

The Rules Chairman L Wortman advised the fairway bunker to the left of the 18th fairway 
should be considered as G.U.R. which means a player can either play the ball as it lies and 
ground their club in the G.U.R or determine the nearest point of relief outside the bunker and 
drop the ball within one club length.

Travel Teams.
(i)  TVGL  – L Lanni advised the next match would be played on June 21st at Tukwet Canyon
against Canyon Lake.
(ii) SDCS - R Frederick advised his team were enjoying many lunches after their matches but no
good tournament results!

The next General Membership meeting will be held on Wednesday 22nd August 2018.

There being no further business the President declared the meeting closed at 0750 hours.

Richard G McAlpine
Secretary.


